
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfinn@localaccess. com 

VIA E-FILING 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 
Fax(360) 587-3852 

December 18, 2019 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WJ\ 98503 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces:@localaccess.com 

Re: UW-190845- Scenic Shores Water Company- WN U-2- DO NOT 
REDOCKET 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed you will find a revised WN U-2 tariff which contains corrections suggested by 
Commission Staff. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

AAF/cs 
Enclosures 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 
Tiffany Van Meter (via e-mail) 
Jim Ward (via e-mail) 
Mike Young (via e-mail) 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

12/18/19   16:28

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N


